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ACTION ITEMS 
1. Consider Approval of Agenda Lisa Storm 

MOTIONED (Gray) Seconded (Stephens-
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reviewed it at their last Curriculum Committee meeting, and will review for approval at their last meeting 
of this semester. Dr. Wilkinson thanked Dr. Locke and the Curriculum Committee for getting everything 
ready in record time. 
 
Dr. Wilkinson stated that some courses are listed internally as “hard to convert.” Ms. Wenger asked: 
When can we know what courses are on that list? It would be helpful for us in counseling. 
Dr. Locke shared that the webinar she viewed advised that the courses to be taught only face-to-face 
should be shared with faculty as soon as possible. Dr. Wilkinson advised that they are working on 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1i_cTSIHsdMA7bKY8SeBnjYMLxrLXqejHnQHBrZbVaSs/edit?usp=sharing
/hr/hcfa_cba_2019-2022.pdf
/sites/default/files/u90/bp2410_board_policy_and_administrative_procedure-rev.pdf
/sites/default/files/u90/ap2410_board_policies_and_administrative_procedures.pdf
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move on. Dr. Wilkinson agreed that a separate committee would be helpful, and is willing to work further 
with Ms. Storm and her successor. Dr. Jalomo also offered to assist. 
 
 

4. Curriculum Committee Report Kelly Locke 
Dr. Locke reported that the plan for approving DE addendums in Fall 2020 will be presented at the last 
meeting of the semester. If not, they will bring the approval plan for DE courses to Academic Senate. She 
shared that the pass / no pass list was updated and students can now use this option, thanks to Irene 
Haneta and the Curriculum & Instruction staff. Dr. Locke advised that May 18, 2020 is the deadline for a 
student to request P/NP. She added that faculty who have courses that are eligible will have a drop down 
box for them to choose “pass (grade of A, B, or C)” or “no pass (grade of D or F).” 
 
Dr. Locke stated that the CSU system is generally more generous in accepting pass/no pass than the UC 
system, but there is a significant relaxed acceptance since Shelter in Place. She shared the following links 
with everyone: 
 
UC Covid response: 
https://admission.universityofcalifornia.edu/response-covid-19.html 
CSU Covid Response: 
https://www.cde.ca.gov/ls/he/hn/documents/csuadmissioncovid19impact.pdf 
 
If anyone has questions, please contact Dr. Locke at klocke@hartnell.edu. 
 

5. Spring 21 and Summer 21 Schedule Build Cathryn Wilkinson 
Dr. Wilkinson met with the deans last week, and provided guidelines for them to build the Spring 2021 
and Summer 2021 schedules. Joy Cowden, interim dean of academic affairs (Social & Behavioral Sciences, 
Arts, and Curriculum & Scheduling), has been taking the lead in guiding the deans. Dr. Wilkinson added 
that Spring 2021 will include the classrooms at our new Soledad Center and upgraded King City Education 
Center. 
 
Dr. Locke inquired if there are plans in place for returning to campus. She stated that faculty could plan 
better 

https://admission.universityofcalifornia.edu/response-covid-19.html
https://www.cde.ca.gov/ls/he/hn/documents/csuadmissioncovid19impact.pdf


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zVAcLOMJa9PloC7QWvFnd-z9IDYK7e_u/view?usp=sharing

